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I wanted to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Veterans Day and Remembrance Day (for all of our Canadian folks) and on behalf of everyone in the  Lightning organization, for those of you and within your families who are currently serving or have ever served in our militaries, here in the USA and north of the border, thank you for service.

In the USA and Canada, we live with freedoms that very few in the rest of the world have, and we should always remember how this is possible.

Some of you have asked about the poppy. In Canada, as a symbol of our gratitude and remembrance to those that gave their lives for our freedoms, Canadians wear remembrance poppies, a historical tradition dating from the early 1920's and a simple reminder of the importance of this day. It was said that poppies were the first flowers to grow in Flander's Fields (in the Belgium-France region of Europe) on top of the many fields of soldier's graves from World War 1.

We are all very fortunate to have sons and daughters, mothers and fathers, grandmothers and grandfathers, and friends who have over the years bravely served and fought for all the rest of us and our freedoms, many by giving the ultimate sacrifice. For all of those people, and I am pretty confident to say that we all know someone that has been involved in some way, we are forever indebted and will never forget.

Again, thank you to all our veterans!
Regards
Don

